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August 31, 2016 

Rockley Family Foundation 

PO Box 260818 

Lakewood, CO 80226-0818 

Dear Friends, 

OUNDATION 

-------------

Thank you for your recent gift to the Friends of UNO School of Music Fund. Your generosity is creating 

more educational opportunities for students at the University of Nebraska at Omaha. 

UNO has grown into one of the premier metropolitan universities in the countty, and this growth is 

possible because of your support. The College of Communication, Fine Arts and Media (CFAM) has 

become exponentially stronger since uniting the School of Communication, School of Music, and 

School of the Arts, and students and faculty are making an impact at local, national, and international 

levels. Omaha's vibrant cultural scene and creative community offers CFAM's students a city-wide 

campus to practice their craft. Studying in the state's most diverse and metropolitan city provides 

students with opportunities they won't receive anywhere else in Nebraska. 

As Omaha, UNO, and CFAM grow, we continue to attract and nurture young talent and a nationally 

known faculty of commissioned artists, award-winning musicians and designers, professional actors 

and directors, published authors, and working journalists. Your gift is greatly appreciated by students, 

faculty, and staff. Thank you for supporting the University of Nebraska. 

Sincerely, 

Lauren Van Buskirk 

Director of Development 

UNO College of Communication, 

Fine Arts and Media 

Kearney 
214 W 39th Street, P.O. Box 2678 

Kearney, NE 68848 
308-698-5270 
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Gail F: Baker, Ph.D. 

Dean 

UNO College of Communication, 

Fine Arts and Media 

Omaha 
1010 Lincoln Mall, Suite 300 

Lincoln , NE 68508 
402-458-1100 

2285 South 67th Street, Suite 200 
Omaha, NE 68106 

402-502-0300 

800-432-3216 I info@nufoundation.org 


